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kpril 21, 1972

Frederick W. I:lriniston,
Hearing Examiner

Federal Communications Commission
1919 M St. , N. Wo
Washington D. C. 20554

Re: Docket Nolj97C43_1(--

Dear Mr. Denniston,

I am representing the Women's Film/Study Alliance of Los Angeles.
We are affiliated with the University of California in Los Angeles where
I am a graduate student in the department of Theater Arts working on a
thesis film about women. I am writing you in regard to the hearings to be
held in New York City commencing May 9 1 1972.

A large pa rt of the film deals with working women which includes
women working as telephone operators; therefore we considet the hearings
an integral part of the film. We have had a great deal of experience in
this type of filming and would use only a minimal amount of additional
light. The crew would consist of two women and we feel we would in no way
disrupt the proceedings of the hearings.

I look forward to meeting you and hope to hear from you soon. We
are very enthusiastic about the hearings and cooperating with you.°
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onna Deiteh

915 West End Ave.
New York City 10025
(212) 2224)121

413 Howland Canal
Venice ., Calif, 90291
(213) 821-4629

(after May 15)
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